
 

 

 

 

 

Lambrick Park Baseball and Softball Academy is accepting applications for the 2021-2022 school 

year, however, spots are limited! We are unable to host shadow days as of now because of 

current COVID-19 regulations. If you have any further questions please contact Rocky Vitale, Mike 

Chewpoy or Mitch Davidoff.  

Do not hesitate to share with family and friends of Grade 8 students who might be interested in 

learning more about our Academy Program! Thank you. 

Rocky Vitale: rvitale@sd61.bc.ca  

Mike Chewpoy: mchewpoy@sd61.bc.ca  

Mitch Davidoff: mdavidoff@sd61.bc.ca  

If you would like to be on the Grade 8 Info Night zoom call on Jan 12th @ 6pm, please email 

Jaclyn (jfogelklou@sd61.bc.ca) the name of son/daughter, parents name, Middle School and 

preferred email address to be added to the zoom call. The link will be sent out the day of the 

zoom call. 

Please find attached a 2021-2022 Lambrick Park Baseball/Softball Academy Application. 

For additional information on our Academy Programs, be sure to visit our website:  

https://www.diamondforexcellence.ca/ 

Connect with us: Twitter @LP_baseballacad and Instagram @LPHS_academy 

 

Lambrick Park Secondary School 
4139 Torquay Drive, Victoria, B.C.   V8N 3L1 
Phone: 250-477-0181   Fax #: 250-477-0143 

 
Website:  www.lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca                            Email:  lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca 

 

Gord Mitchell, Principal                                           Nancy Archer, Vice Principal                                         Barry Janzen, Vice Principal

 

 

mailto:rvitale@sd61.bc.ca
mailto:mchewpoy@sd61.bc.ca
mailto:mdavidoff@sd61.bc.ca
mailto:jfogelklou@sd61.bc.ca
https://www.diamondforexcellence.ca/
https://twitter.com/LP_baseballacad
https://www.instagram.com/lphs_academy/
mailto:lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca

